
      
 

Submission of Plans to the Secretary of State: 
Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Waste Plan 

Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Mineral Sites Plan 
 
Dorset County Council gives notice under Regulation 22 of the Town and Country Planning (Local 
Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 that the Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Waste Plan and the 
Bournemouth, Dorset and Poole Mineral Sites Plan were submitted to the Secretary of State for 
Communities and Local Government on 29 March 2018 for independent examination.  
 
The submitted documents include for each Plan: 

 the sustainability appraisal report; 
 a statement of consultation which sets out who was invited to make representations, how 

these were taken into account and a summary of issues raised following publication of the 
plan; 

 other relevant submission documents. 
 
The submitted plans and relevant submission documents are available to view on the County 
Council’s website at: www.dorsetforyou.com/minerals-and-waste. They can also be viewed at the 
following locations: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information contact:  
Planning Policy Team, Dorset County Council 
Tel: 01305 228571   
Email: mwdf@dorsetcc.gov.uk 
 
Maxine Bodell, Head of Planning, Dorset County Council 
Date: 29 March 2018 

Dorset County Council, County Hall, 
Dorchester, DT1 1XJ. 

Mon to Thurs 8:15am-5:30pm and 
Fri 8:15am-4:30pm 

Bournemouth Borough Council, Customer 
Services Centre, St Stephen’s Road, 
Bournemouth, BH2 6EB. 

Mon to Thurs 9am-4:30pm and 
Fri 9am-4pm 

Borough of Poole (Planning Reception), 
Civic Centre, Poole, BH15 2RU. 

Mon to Fri 8:30am-4pm 


